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Salary Procedure – Retired Faculty 
Serving as Adjunct Instructors 
RVC Administrative Procedure (3:40.020) 
The College proposes that effective July 1, 2012, faculty members who resign or retire 
and thus do not have a signed faculty notice of appointment (contract) for the next 
academic year, but who return to teach as an adjunct, shall be paid according to the 
lane and step of their last notice of appointment (contract). Retired full-time faculty 
teaching as adjuncts will not receive increases based on the full-time faculty 
contract overload chart. 

Current retired faculty teaching as adjuncts will be "grandfathered in" with their 
current adjunct pay. All faculty members who resign or retire during or after the 2012 
summer session will have their adjunct pay calculated according to this procedure. 

Reference: Board Report #6903 
Implemented: May 22, 2012 
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